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Summary:

The “Talking Paper,” prepared for the NSC Review Group meeting, summarized the
disagreements in the inter-agency report.  Nutter (Paul Warnke’s replacement) and
Johnson both affirmed the need for high-level pressure; if the Israelis were unresponsive
to US requests for assurances it would “affect our ability to continue the present US
relationship with Israel.”
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